SHINYALU SOUTH CLUSTER STD 5 ENGLISH 2020

CHOOSE THE BEST WORD TO FILL THE BLANK SPACES

A funny little man with __1__ very difficult name __2__ in the forest. One day __3__ saw the __4__ daughter __5__ near the forest, all by __6__. "come here!" "you are my slave," he told her you __7__ do everything for me."

The __8__ was terrified. No matter what she said, he refused to let her go. Finally __9__ said, all right, I will let you go if you can tell me my name'. That was a very difficult thing to do. She stayed __10__ his house for many days. One night, the girl was__11__ in her room. Suddenly she __12__ the man said, "I 'Robashongilogasheshiakili', "am a very clever man. In the morning she called out. "Robashongilagosheshiakili," let me go home.' The man was shocked __13__ hear her call __14__ his full name. But he had to keep __15__ promise.

1.	A.	an	B.	a	C.	the	D.	at
2.	A.	lived	B.	leaved	C.	leave	D.	live
3.	A.	we	B.	she	C.	he	D.	they
4.	A.	chief	B.	chiefs	C.	Chiefs'	D.	Chief's
5.	A.	woking	B.	walking	C.	working	D.	waking
6.	A.	herself	B.	himself	C.	yourself	D.	themselves
7.	A.	are	B.	is	C.	will	D.	was
8.	A.	man	B.	girl	C.	boy	D.	baby
9.	A.	she	B.	it	C.	you	D.	he
10.	A.	in	B.	on	C.	under	D.	for
11.	A.	sitting	B.	seating	C.	siting	D.	setting
12.	A.	hard	B.	head	C.	heard	D.	had
13.	A.	at	B.	in	C.	For	D.	to
14.	A.	in	B.	out	C.	with	D.	for
15.	A.	his	B.	her	C.	my	D.	your

Fill the blank space with the correct word in question 16 and 17

- 16. Ocholla is _____ in the garden
 - A. diging
 - B. dig
 - C. dug
 - D. digging
- 17. Mary _____ writing a letter A. have

- B. was
- C. were
- D. had
- 18. choose the correctly
 - punctuated sentence
 - A. I live at parklands in nairobi.
 - B. I live at Parklands in nairobi
 - C. I live at Parklands in Nairobi
 - D. i live at parklands in Nairobi

English Std 5

Compiled & distributed by Schools Net Kenya, P.O. Box 15509-00503, Nairobi | Mob: 0734579299 E-mail: infosnkenya@gmail.com | ORDER ANSWERS ONLINE at <u>www.schoolsnetkenya.com</u>

- 19.
 - A. Mt. Kenya is near nyeri
 - B. Mt. Kenya is near Nyeri
 - C. Mt Kenya is near nyeri
 - D. mt kenya is Near Nyeri

Complete the sentences with the

correct word

- 20. It _____ rains in the desert
 - A. Rarely
 - B. Often
 - C. Always
 - D. never
- 21. The teacher on duty said, "_____ come to school early."
 - A. Rarely
 - B. Often
 - C. Always
 - D. never

<u>Replace the underlined word with its</u> <u>opposite</u>

- 22. She bought an expensive dress
 - A. Beautiful
 - B. Smart
 - C. Dear
 - D. cheap
- 23. They live in an ancient building
 - A. old
 - B. permanent
 - C. storey
 - D. modern

Give one word for the following

- 24. cups, plates, saucers, bows
 - A. utensils
 - B. crockery
 - C. furniture
 - D. kitchen

- 25. A vessel where flowers are kept is a
 - A. vase
 - B. pot
 - C. bottle
 - D. cup

<u>Choose the correct word to fill the</u> blank space

- 26. Elephant is to trumpet as pig is to
 - A. quack
 - B. hum
 - C. grunt
 - D. beat
- 27. Lion is to roar as donkey is to_____
 - A. hiss
 - B. bray
 - C. crow
 - D. neigh
- 28. Water is to thirst as food is to
 - A. anger
 - B. sleep
 - C. hunger
 - D. play

Choose the plural of the sentences given

- 29. He is my brother
 - A. They are my brother
 - B. They are our brother
 - C. They are my brothers
 - D. They are our brothers
- 30. This is a big car
 - A. This are big cars
 - B. These are big cars
 - C. These is big cars
 - D. These are a big cars

Read the passage below carefully and answer question 31-40

One night last year there was a terrible storm. It caused a lot of damage. The river flooded the village. The storm destroyed some of the houses and injured several villagers. The doctor was far away and the storm broke the telephone wires.

Kwamboka's father is a policeman. He had to go help some drivers. Trees blocked the main road and the traffic could not move. There were about seven cars on the road. Kwamboka and Bosire

Page 2 of 4

English Std 5

Compiled & distributed by Schools Net Kenya, P.O. Box 15509-00503, Nairobi | Mob: 0734579299 E-mail: infosnkenya@gmail.com | ORDER ANSWERS ONLINE at www.schoolsnetkenya.com could not go to school. As he left, their father said, "Please answer the telephone if it rings. Just take a message."

Quite soon after he left the telephone rang. Kwamboka picked up the receiver. "hello," said Kwamboka and she gave their telephone number. "hello! Can you help me please?" said a voice. "I am a doctor, I have flooded the bridge near the town, is there another way to go?"

Hold on a moment, please, said Kwamboka. "I'll look at the map." "There's another bridge north east of the town,"said Bosire. Kwamboka picked up the receiver again. "If you drive to the north you'll find another bridge. You can cross the river there. But don't drive through the forest," Kwamboka continued. "The river has flooded the road."

"Thank you very much," said the doctor.

Questions

- 31. What was there one night last year?
 - A. Sunshine
 - B. Wind
 - C. A terrible storm
 - D. Heavy rains
- 32. The following were destroyed by the storm except
 - A. Hospitals
 - B. Some houses
 - C. Telephone wires
 - D. Injured villagers
- 33. _What does Kwamboka's father do for a living?
 - A. He is a pilot
 - B. Doctor
 - C. Policeman
 - D. teacher
- 34. How many cars were on the road
 - A. About seven
 - B. Ten
 - C. Two
 - D. many
- 35. Kwamboka talked to the doctor using a
 - A. telephone
 - B. letter
 - C. mobile phone
 - D. messenger

- 36. what direction did the doctor drive to reach the village
 - A. east
 - B. southwest
 - C. west
 - D. north
- 37. Kwamboka said, "I'll look at the map. What did she want to see on the map
 - A. a river
 - B. another way to the village
 - C. a bridge
 - D. Kwamboka's father
- 38. What is the work of a doctor?
 - A. To look after the sick
 - B. To treat the sick
 - C. To protect the people
 - D. To build houses
- 39. Which sentence is correct from the story?
 - A. The storm injured the doctor
 - B. Kwamboka was injured in the storm
 - C. Kwamboka and Bosire went to school
 - D. The river flooded the village
- 40. What is the best summary for the story
 - A. A flooded river
 - B. Kwamboka and Bosire
 - C. A storm in the village
 - D. The doctor and the policeman

English Std 5

Compiled & distributed by Schools Net Kenya, P.O. Box 15509-00503, Nairobi | Mob: 0734579299 E-mail: infosnkenya@gmail.com | ORDER ANSWERS ONLINE at <u>www.schoolsnetkenya.com</u>

Read the passage below and answer the question that follows:

The first day my cousin Tabitha taught me how to ride a bicycle, I was too <u>excited</u> to listen to what she was telling me. Tabitha held the bike and I sat on the saddle, but it was impossible for me to reach the pedals.

Tabitha lowered the saddle and I got on again. Hold the handlebars and here are the brakes, sakila said Tabitha. She started to push me, but we did not move. 'No, you only put on the brakes when you want to stop. Just hold onto the handlebars.

Tabitha ran beside the bicycle. I fell off. I got on again. I wobbled around and crushed into a hedge. But I was a fast leaner. In only three days, I could <u>ride</u> on my own.

One afternoon I took the bicycle and started riding near our house. My parents and Tabitha were not at home. The other children came to cheer me on. It was thrilling to <u>ride</u> the bicycle.

- 41. My cousin Tabitha taught me how to
 - A. Ride a bicycle
 - B. Ride a boat
 - C. Ride a horse
 - D. Ride a motorcycle
- 42. The word <u>excited</u> has been underlined, it means
 - A. Sad
 - B. Scared
 - C. Thrilling
 - D. angry
- 43. A saddle is the part of the bicycle where one____-
 - A. stands
 - B. sits
 - C. sleeps
 - D. holds
- 44. What is the work of brakes on a bicycle?
 - A. To move the bicycle forward
 - B. To help the rider reach the pedals
 - C. To make the bicycle move fast
 - D. To stop the bicycle
- 45. The following are parts of a bicycle . which one is not
 - A. Boot
 - B. Saddle
 - C. Pedals
 - D. handlebars

- 46. Who was learning how to ride?
 - A. Tabitha
 - B. Parents
 - C. Sakila
 - D. children
- 47. Why did she fall off the bicycle?
 - A. She liked falling
 - B. Tabitha pushed her
 - C. She was still learning
 - D. The bicycle broke down
- 48. What is the past participle of the word ride
 - A. Riden
 - B. Rode
 - C. Ridden
 - D. rided
- 49. How long did it take for the writer to learn how to ride?
 - A. One day
 - B. Five days
 - C. Two days
 - D. Three days
- 50. The writer was a fast leaner. The word fast is
 - A. An adverb
 - B. An adjective
 - C. Conjuction
 - D. preposition

English Std 5